
C H A R T  R O O M

h e  Bureau continues to receive copies of new Charts and 
new editions of Charts and other hydrographic publications.

The following table gives the numbers of all original 
documents received during the period 1st. January to 1st. 
November 1925, and the number of publications remaining 
in the Bureau’s collection on the latter date after the can­

cellation of those superseded by the new publications.
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